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Dear Students and Parents,

Salisbury Bank is ready to kick off our 2018-2019 School Savings Program! Our first day of
School Savings will be on Wednesday, November 14, 2018. For those who already have a
School Savings Account with us, WELCOME BACK!

For those of you without a School Savings Account, let me tell you about Salisbury Bank’s School
Savings Program. This Program is designed to encourage you to save money for things you may
want to purchase later on. You may want to save your money for a new outfit, a video game or
even a new bike. Depositing money into your School Savings Account will help you reach your
goal.

You can deposit money into your School Savings Account by visiting any of our branches OR
depositing money on Banking day when the school savings representative is at your school.

School Savings Program Enrollment Forms are available in any of our offices. Simply complete
the form, fold and place in the mail. We will set up the account for you and once your account
has been opened, you can start depositing money into it.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact a customer service representative at 860-
435-9801. You can also speak with the school savings representative on banking day.

Thank you,

Amanda Goewey
Vice President, Berkshire Regional Branch Manager
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